
 

  

Project update: 5/18/16 

 

We have come to a major milestone on the project: construction activities are 

beginning this week on the Bayview portion of the project. As a reminder, a new sewer 

pipe will be installed near the intersection of Rainier Ave. S. and S. Bayview St. to send 

sewage and stormwater from a pipe that gets full during storms to another pipe that 

has more room. Click here for a map of the project location.  

 

The first activity you will notice is the removal of the small building between the 

Bartells and Mutual Fish on Rainier Ave S. Additional work that includes some lane 

closures on Rainier Avenue S and S Bayview Street will begin shortly afterwards. Lane 

closures of longer than 30 minutes will be done during the weekend hours listed below. 

Updates about this work and next steps will be provided as construction progresses. 

 

Work hours for this part of the project: 

 Regular work hours fall between 7:00 AM and 3:30 PM Monday through Friday. 

Work that alters traffic in Rainier Ave. S. for less than 30 minutes (e.g. traffic 

may be stopped while a truck backs into a driveway) may take place during 

regular work hours.  

 Weekend hours: work in Rainier Ave. S. and S. Bayview St. will only occur 

between 5:00 PM on Saturday evening and 2:00 AM on Monday morning. 

During weekend hours, traffic may be reduced to one lane. 

 

For more information:  

• 24-hour project information line: 206-205-9178  

• Submit comments online 

• Email: caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov 

• www.kingcounty.gov/rainiertank  

 

  

 

 

 
 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/~/media/environment/wtd/Construction/RVWWS-HanfordCSO/Docs/1405_NewPipeSiteMap.ashx?la=en
https://el2.envirolytical.com/feedback/form/78e2c5aa-3776-4b3c-9cb4-90a6024b258c
mailto:caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov
http://www.kingcounty.gov/rainiertank

